
CIRCULAR NO.  35/12 Date : 28.08.2012

TO ALL MEMBERS

TRIENNIAL GENERAL ELECTION : 2012-2015

It  gives  me immense  pleasure  to  advise  that  the  Central  Committee  of  the  SBI 
Officers’ Association (Patna Circle) at its meeting held at Patna on the 28th August 
2012 has unanimously decided to conduct the Triennial Elections for the  term 2012-
15  on  Sunday,  the  30th September  2012.  The  meeting  was  attended  by  all  the 
members of the Central Committee, except Shri Shivaji Singh and Shri S.B.Kanth. 
The  President  and  Assistant  General  Secretaries  of  all  the  Zonal  Committees, 
including  Deoghar  and  Dhanbad,  with  the  sole  exception  of  the  Asstt.  General 
Secretary of Patna Zonal Committee participated in the meeting in their  ex-officio 
capacity.

2. Immediately after the decision on the date of election and approval of the election 
schedule  Circular  No.  34/12  dated  28.08.2012  notifying  the  election  has  been 
uploaded on the Association site at 10.139.248.248. Members desirous of contesting 
the election may be guided by the notification and print the nomination form annexed 
to the Circular. Nominations may be sent to the Election Committee Member Shri 
Sudarshan Singh, Manager (ITS), 4th Floor, Local Head Office, Patna.

3.  On  behalf  of  the  Circle  Association,  I  request  all  the  members  of  the  Circle 
Association to take active interest in the elections and ensure the formation of strong 
and effective Central/Zonal Committees. 

With warm comradely greetings,

                                                                                      (ANIRUDH AKHAURI)
                                                                                          GENERAL SECRETARY


